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School Photographs  
 

Individual school photographs take place on Monday 
16th November.  

 

 

 

 

 

We raised a total of £239.88 in this years Poppy  

appeal. Thank you to everyone who donated. We have 
raised more this year, than previous year’s. Thank you 

 

Armistice Day 11.11.2020 
 

Thornhill Primary School took part in the Armistice Day 
service held at the Houghton Regis Memorial on 11th 

November 2020. A huge thank you to Jake who  

represented our school. The children all took part in a 
two minute silence to recognise and remember those 

who lost their lives through war and conflict  

 

 

 

New Menu  
 

Please be advised of a new school menu which has 
been provided by our catering company. A copy of this 

can be found on our website and at the back of this  

newsletter. 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive free 
Universal School Meals. For all other years, lunch is 
charged at £2 per meal, unless you are entitled to 

Free School Meals. To check your eligibility for free 
school meals, please contact Central Bedfordshire 

Council on 0300 300 8306 

 

POPPY APPEAL 

 

 

 

 
We raised a total of £176.50 in this year’s Children in 

Need. Thank you to everyone who donated.  

  

Flu Immunisations  
 

An urgent reminder to parents—Should you wish your 
child to have a flu immunisation on 30th November 

2020. Please ensure that you complete the online form.  

Details can be found on our website under Our School, 
Latest News. Any submissions after 27th November will 
not be added to the vaccination team immunisation list.  

Anti Bullying Week  
 

On Monday 16th November we will be raising  

awareness of the issue of bullying.  

We are asking for children to come to school wearing 
odd socks . This is to help us to celebrate our  

individuality and what makes us all unique.  

 

 



Attention all Crisp Lovers  
A parent at Thornhill Primary School is collecting 

clean crisp packets as part of the Crisp Packet 
Project. All donated crisp packets will be turned 

into blankets for the homeless.  

We will be setting up a dedicated bin within the 
school hall during lunch for children to donate any 

empty packets of crisps.  

 
 

Cabin  

 
Last week we took delivery of a new cabin.  

This cabin will be used for meetings with our Parent 
Support Worker and SENCO. 

 

 

Christmas Performance  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to current Covid restrictions, this year we will 
be carrying out our Christmas performance  

differently. To celebrate this time of year, we 
shall be filming each class conduct their  

Performance. Each performance will then be  

uploaded onto the school website.  

 

We therefore are reminding parents to complete 
and return the consent letter. These need to be 
returned back to the school for the end of next 

week. Should you require a new  

consent letter, please contact the school office.  

Outdoor Classroom  
 

We are delighted to announce that a new outdoor  

classroom is being built on the 30th November. Outdoor 
learning improves creative thinking, helps with subject 
understanding, promotes self-awareness and respect,  

encourages social interactions and helps build healthy 
relationships and encourages a healthy lifestyle. 

This classroom will be built on the top playground.  

Please be advised that there may be some disruption 
throughout the week whilst the building work  

commences.  

 

 

Face Coverings 
A polite reminder that face coverings must be 

worn when dropping and colling children unless you 
are  medically exempt.  

Signing In 
A new digital system (InVentry)has been installed 

into the reception area for signing in Children,  

Visitors and Staff. Children who arrive late or 
leave for appointments will need to use this  

system.  

The office staff will be on hand to assist users.  

School Reports 
Thank you to all parents that took part in the  

telephone consultation yesterday evening.  

Outstanding Dinner Debt  

 
Please ensure that all dinner monies owed is settled on 
your parent pay account. We have a number of parents 

with outstanding dinner debt. 

 

Many Thanks 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 
 

 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 13th November 2020 —Children in Need. Non Uniform Day  

Friday 13th November 2020 —School Closes at 1:15pm 

Monday 16th November 2020 —Anti-Bullying Week. Odd Sock Day  

Monday 16th November 2020 —Individual Photographs  

Friday 20th November 2020 —School Closes at 1:15pm 

Friday 27th November 2020— School Closes at 1:15pm 

Monday 30th November 2020—Flu Immunisation 

Friday 11th December 2020 —Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 18th December 2020 —Christmas Lunch  

Friday 18th December 2020—Last day of term   

Tuesday 5th January 2020—First Day Back at School  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


